From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU

To: Reed, AlJawann [BPU
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:16:12 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:50 AM

To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

From: cheryl6495@everyactioncustom.com <cheryl6495@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 10:55 AM

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. Q024020126 — 2024 ENERGY MASTER
PLAN)

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,
DO NOT SUPPORT Docket Number Q024020126. With every technology there are trade offs. The current
proposed use of “clean” energy technology has tradeoffs that are destructive to our marine environment that I just

cannot support. In addition it will create an unnecessary cost burden for NJ residents and taxpayers for little return.

I propose a pause on clean energy initiatives until we come up with a plan and technology that is cost-effective,
efficient, and has less negative impact on the environment that it is claiming to save.

This plan is too expensive and contains technology that is inefficient and has been proven not to be “clean”.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Matthews
619 Oceanview Rd Brielle, NJ 08730-1220 cheryl6495@gmaill.com
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